
Robert  Poole
Harpswell
LD 1806
Dear Members of the housing Committee, 
I am writing to voice my opposition to LD1806. I am a small landlord. I live locally 
and own five residential rental properties in Brunswick. 
LD1806 creates unnecessary administrative burden and expenses for landlords. In 
addition, LD1806 seeks to solve a problem which has not been defined. If passed, the 
fees an additional burden associated with LD1806 will be passed along to tenants in 
the form of increased rent. 
Please oppose LD1806!
Best Regards, 
Rob
Robert Poole
(207) 751-5835


